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WE’RE HIRING! MONROE COUNTY EXECUTIVE ADAM BELLO 
ANNOUNCES JOB FAIRS FOR SEASONAL JOBS WITH THE 

DEPARTMENT OF PARKS 
ROCHESTER, NY — Monroe County Executive Adam Bello today announced two upcoming job fairs 
in the City of Rochester seeking applicants to fill seasonal positions with the Monroe County Department 
of Parks for youth and those interested in part time employment.  

“I encourage anyone interested in seasonal employment with our Department of Parks to attend one of 
these two fairs, where you will have the opportunity to be interviewed and hired on the spot, or to apply 
for open positions online under Summer Employment Opportunities at cs.monroecounty.gov/hrapply#3,” 
said Bello. “We have openings for positions including lifeguards, parks laborers, ground equipment 
operators, carousel operators and front line seasonal employees at the Seneca Park Zoo. These are great 
opportunities that offer flexible hours, good hourly pay, and assistance with transportation for those in 
need. I’m excited to make these opportunities available to members of our community.” 

The job fairs will be held: 

Date: Saturday, April 10, 2021 

Time: 11:00 am to 3:00 pm 

Location: Roger Robach Communnity Center, 180 Beach Ave., City of Rochester  

* * * * * 

Date: Saturday April 17, 2021 

Time: 11:00 am to 3:00 pm 

Location: David F. Gantt Community Center, 700 North Street, City of Rochester 

Job candidates must be residents of Monroe County and be available to work on weekends. Most 
positions are for applicants age 18 and older, although there are a limited number of open positions, 
including lifeguards, for persons age 16 and older.  

Applicants should bring a resume, if they have one available, and complete an application on site. Job 
offers will be made conditional pending a final background check.  

To arrange language assistance or other accommodations for the job fair, please email 
ADA@monroecounty.gov or call Megan Metzler at (585) 753-1743. 

To apply online, visit cs.monroecounty.gov/hrapply#3 

mailto:ADA@monroecounty.gov


For more information on the Monroe County Park’s system, visit www.monroecounty.gov/parks.  
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